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2020 

 

Please join us for the Zoom service. Please send Adam an email if you 

haven’t already got the information on how to join in. 

This week’s diary and Bible  readings 

Monday 10th August 1 John ch 1 v 1-4 

Tuesday 11th August 1 John ch 1 v 5-10 

Weds 12th August  1 John ch 2 v 1-6 

Thursday 13th August  1 John ch 2 v 7-14 

Friday  14th August 1 John ch 2 v 15-17 

Saturday 15th August  1 John ch 2 18-29 

Sunday 16th August 1 John ch 3 v 1-20 

Interregnum/Vacancy Notes - 2 
 
At the Special PCC Meeting held by Zoom on Tuesday 28th June 2020, the following motions were discussed. 
Those members unable to take part in the meeting were able to cast their vote as the new method of Voting by 
Correspondence was employed. There are currently fourteen members on the PCC with both churches in the Parish 
represented.  
 
Motion 1:  This PCC requests, on grounds of theological conviction, that arrangements be made for it in 
accordance with the House of Bishops’ Declaration on the Ministry of Bishops and Priests 
 Voting was 6 votes in favour with 8 votes against. 
 
Motion 2: The PCC is open to receive extended Episcopal oversight from the Bishop of Maidstone. 
 Voting was 5 votes in favour with 9 votes against; 
 
Thus both motions were defeated. This reverses the PCC’s decision of May 2019 and means that the Parish is open 
to accept and consider all applicants for posts of Incumbent or Oversight Minister status which relate to the Parish 
or Mission Area Designate. 

Ninth Sunday of Trinity 
Gracious Father, 
revive your Church in our day, 
and make her holy, strong and 
faithful, 
for your glory’s sake 
in Jesus Christ our Lord. 

  
 
 

 Great News! 

The Church will open Sundays 2.30-3.30pm & 

Thursday 10-11am until further notice 

FOR PRIVATE PRAYER ONLY 

Hallelujah! 

 

 To enable this to happen we need VOLUNTEERS to staff these open-

ings. If you are able & willing to spend an hour a week in your Church 

please contact Wendy on 07931 408022 

http://www.darfieldallsaintschurch.org.uk/


 

Useful Contacts: Churchwarden:   Peter Robinson   -     01226 753572 

   Churchwarden:   Wendy Chorlton   -     07931 408022 

   Safeguarding Officer:  Adam Fingerneissl  -     07892 800830 

                                                                                                                    email: adam001@hotmail.co.uk 

   Parish Secretary  Jo Darlison  - 07469 857315 

Items for the news sheet by 5pm Wednesday (Ideally!) by email please to: jodarlison94@gmail.com 
For more information on the church, please visit the website:    www.darfieldallsaintschurch.org.uk 

 

 Jean Smith, our sister in Christ, passed from this life to 
Glory last Tuesday 28th July. We will miss her dearly, we 

give thanks for the privilege of knowing her and having her as 
part of our church family in Darfield.  

Jean’s funeral is at 2.00pn on Friday 14th August 
Janet Moody will be laid to rest at 2.00pm Monday 10th August .Please feel 
free to pay your respects from a distance 

 

You might like to listen to these hymns/songs 

 
Psalm 23 - The Lord is my Shepherd 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A-qLa_2GPcM  

 
Abide with me - Kings College Choir, Cambridge 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=deJDkU6qiGE    

Helpful Resources 

 Check the website for updates - darfieldallsaintschurch.org.uk  

 Send an email to keep in touch - allsaintschurchdarfield@gmail.com  

 Check on Facebook @darfieldallsaints.  

 The Buddy System: If at any time you become self-isolated and require essentials (food etc.) you can 

contact:  Adam - 07892 800830 or Rachel - 07813 140736 

 We now have new strimmers for the Cottage garden. It is desperate need of cutting. If 

you are able and willing to tackle the job please contact Wendy as soon as possible on 07931 

408022 

News from our Darfield All Saints Treasurer  -  In common with 
most other churches and charities, our income has seen a sharp reduction 
since lockdown started in March.  See what we are doing about this and how 
you can help. Separate newsletter on FB & Website & Home Delivery, please 
don’t forget to read it 
 

Send me your hymn/songs and I’ll 
share with Youtube 
 

Please contact the Prayer Ministry Team to include prayer needs in this section. Contact Carol Hunter on 07542 527331  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TascsWZPj8U
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=A-qLa_2GPcM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=deJDkU6qiGE

